
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Premier Strategies, Inc. Awarded  2019 Consulting Firm of the Year 

Brooklyn, NY (December 11, 2019) - Founding Partners Gregory J. Kirsopp and April 
Cardena were honored to receive the 2019 Consulting Firm of the Year Award on 
behalf of Premier Strategies, Inc. from the Brooklyn Young Republican Club. 

Founding Partner, April Cardena, had this to say in receipt of the award, 

 “As an industry leader in political and business consulting, Premier Strategies has 
worked to advance the needs of our clients and provide top quality services since our 
founding.” 

Premier Strategies Inc. has been proud to work with the Brooklyn Young Republican 
Club on a host of #NextGenGOP events over the 2018-2019 cycle. The firm looks 
forward to a continued partnership to grow the organization’s membership base and 
incorporate new and unique programs to add to the continued success of the club. 

Brooklyn Young Republican President, Joel Acevedo echoed his clubs support,  

 “I am extremely proud to present the Brooklyn YR Consulting Firm of the Year 
award to Premier Strategies! As a leader in consulting and a long-time friend to our 
club, it is my honor to award you this honor.” 

For more information, contact Premier Strategies: info@PremierStrategiesInc.com or 
the Brooklyn Young Republican Club: info@BrooklynYR.com 
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